
Sanilac Intermediate Board of Education 
Regular Meeting August 20, 2018 

 
At the regular meeting held August 20, 2018 the Sanilac ISD Board of Education took no action as there 
were not enough members present for a quorum. 
 
No meeting held on Monday, August 20, 2018. 
 
Members Present:  Vonda Zuhlke, Amy Dumaw and Mike Kiley.  Members Absent:  Cindy Nunn, Louise 
Blasius and Mike Wilson.  Also present:  Duane Lange, Gail Denton, Emma Navarro, Julie Orchard, Vicki 
Burgess and Brian Anklam. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, September 17, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sanilac Career 
Center, 175 East Aitken Road, Peck, MI. 
 

 

Cynthia Nunn, SISD Board Secretary 


